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UNSWORTH 
ACADEMY 

Friday 22nd November 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We have had a super week of high standards and coping with the cold weather. A big 
thank you for all your support with our uniform, equipment and behaviour drives. Thank 
you, too, for how you have been receiving our praise telephone calls. Our standards 
fortnight continues into next week and I, truly, feel that it is helping everyone at school 
to keep great focus in these short late-November days.  
 
I would, also, like to thank you for the completion rate of the Parent’s Survey. You have 
highlighted the good things that you would like us to continue doing and some other 
aspects that you would like changing/improving. Parent Survey results will be analysed 
in real depth, alongside student and staff surveys, over the coming weeks. Whilst on 
the topic of home-school partnership, I must highlight a Parent Representative vacancy 
on our Academy Council. If you are interested in dedicating time to provide challenge 
and support to school leaders and contributing to our school improvement journey, 
please email information@unsworth.set.org.  
 
There are 3 Headteacher’s Awards that I would like to announce in this week’s Friday 
Update. Eleeza Asghar in Year 8 has produced a fabulous piece of work considering deep 
societal issues in PSHE. #BeInclusive. Ali Al Anizi in Year 9 has thoroughly impressed 
his Pastoral Manager with consistent displays of good personal character. #BeMoral. 
And Lily Moon in Year 9 has produced a textiles product of the highest complexity in her 
latest Technology rotation. #BeExcellent.  
 
Just a reminder that a week today, Friday 29th November, is a staff training day so 
school is closed to students. And we look forward to seeing Year 8 families at Parent’s 
Evening this coming Thursday. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mr A Fair 
Academy Principal  
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